
Welcome Back to School

By, Miss. Burriesci
(Very Soon To Be… “Mrs. Miller”)



This years classroom 
theme is………….





Letter From the Teacher: 
Dear Prep Students, 

I hope you are all enjoying your summer vacation as much as I am! 

The new school year is about to begin soon and I am very much looking forward to seeing familiar 
faces and new ones! 

This will be my 8th year teaching science at Our Lady of the Hamptons! 

Each new school year brings its obstacles, but deep down I know that you are all ready to take it 
head on and be the most successful student you can be! 

I am ready to begin this next school journey with you as your science teacher!

We will review the course syllabus per science class when we return to school! 

Make sure your are all well rested and prepared for a great school year! See you in September! 

Scientifically, 

Miss. Burriesci



***Fun Facts About the Teacher: 
My favorite genres of music are: 90s Country and 80s Rock.

My favorite food to eat is: Pasta. 

My favorite movie is: Beauty and the Beast.

My favorite icecream flavor is: Mint Chocolate Chip.

My favorite trip I have ever taken was to: Nashville

My favorite major league sports teams are: Yankees, Knicks, Giants, Bills, 
Rangers.

My favorite amusement park is: Universal Studios. 

My favorite books/playwrights are: Harry Potter Series, Pride and Prejudice, 
Sense and Sensibility, The Shannara Chronicles, A Tale of Magic Series, 
Frankenstein, Dracula, Romeo and Juliet, Othello, and MacBeth.



What am I: 
I am a teacher that wears many hats and 
my primary goals are to be your educator, 
your role model, your safety net, your 
confidant, your helper, your guider, your 
protector and so much more! 

Are you ready and excited to take on the 
many new challenges that Prep 6, 7 and 8 
will bring?

I have so much faith in all of you and I 
cannot wait to see all your strengths in the 
classroom and beyond! 



SEE YOU AFTER LABOR DAY!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!!


